
Positive feedback about the Centre’s contribution to the ASSET project  
 
"Dr Steve Maw from the HEA Centre for Bioscience was extremely helpful in reviewing the contents of 
the University of Reading's new website for staff, 'Engage in Assessment', which is a sister-site to the 
existing 'Engage in Feedback' resource. In particular, Steve's experience in producing pedagogic 
materials for staff has been incredibly useful in providing an objective analysis of the website's 
content to ensure it is both useful and engaging for staff. This type of objective support from the 
Centre is invaluable."   
 
Dr Anne Crook, Manager, ASSET Project, University of Reading 

  
http://wwwcgi.rdg.ac.uk/engageinassessment/why-is-assessment-important/eia-about-this-

website.aspx 
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